
SEC COMMENTS COLLECTION 

SECDocket 2015-06 Northern Pass 
Transmission - Eversource 

CommenterName Mark Cate 

CommenterCity Manchester 

DateReceived 12-18-2017 

 

CommenterWords 

 

Regular power lines have altered the scenery across the state for many years but the height and size of the  

proposed power lines will be an even bigger blight on the beauty of our state, especially in areas where tourism is  

a major part of their economy. There is no savings offered across the board to NH residents to even consider  

altering our landscape just to benefit states south of our border and greedy energy companies, especially  

Eversource. Even if there were a savings I would still object because it gives Eversource even more control in  

our state. The state of NH should create a state run utility company, taking over all power lines to get out-of-state  

companies out of here. It angers me that when they close a plant the state has to reimburse them. That's  

ridiculous. 

  

 


